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From the Principal…. 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
We love to acknowledge and celebrate the culture of our students at our school.  
 
This has been highlighted this week in our annual Cultural Concert, with a total of 
172 students taking part in the concert which included students showcasing some 
beautiful performances: 
¶ Kapa Haka (44 students)  
¶ Pasifika (46 students)  
¶ The school band and singing groups (47 students) 
¶ Groups and individual students showing their talent (35 students) 

 Even the staff chipped in with a Maori and Samoan song and dance routine! 
 
The real credit for the success of the evening goes to all the above groups of 
students, especially the three big groups who have practised all year to perfect 
their routines and to the teachers who have spent a lot of time teaching and 
coaching them: Ms Brown, Mrs Malaeulu and Ms Lindsay.  
 
Thank you and well done, everyone, for your support, including you, our parents! 
 
Term 3 has come to a close and we are pleased with what our students have 
achieved this Term. They have worked hard and done a lot of growing up. We 
expect the vast majority of them to be at or above the National Standards by the 
end of the year. 
 
!ÌÌ ÉÎ ÁÌÌȟ Á ÖÅÒÙ ÂÕÓÙ ÔÅÒÍ ÁÎÄ ×Åȭre all ready for a holiday! Hope you have an 
enjoyable time with your children and we look forward to seeing you all next term. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Pearl Murti  
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Events ð October 
 
 First Day Term 1   

Monday 16 
October 

 Inter Intermediate 
Touch Rugby          
25 October 

 School Run             
30 October 

 Board of Trustees 
Meeting 
31 October 
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KEY EVE Student of the Month 

Distinction in Digital Technology  

Logan Woods 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Maori Language Week 

 

 
 

Te Kahui Tamariki at the parade on 11 September 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Math-a-thon  

Thank you to all our students, parents and 
whanau for helping us with our big fundraiser for 
Maths. A special thank you also to our sponsors. 
 
The top 4 classes are: 
 1st Room 10  ɀ -Ò (ÁÙÅÓȭ ÃÌÁÓÓ raised  

$3012.80 
 2nd Room 11 - -ÒÓ .ÁÒÁÙÁÎȭÓ ÃÌÁÓÓ raised  

$1173.60 
 3rd Room 15 ɀ -ÒÓ -ÁÌÁÅÕÌÕȭÓ ÃÌÁÓÓ raised 

$981.50 
 4th Room 4  ɀ -Ò 'ÉÂÂÏÎȭÓ ÃÌÁÓÓ raised 

$903.50 
Individual students who raised the most money: 

1st Caleb Spence  
2nd Jon Smoothy  
3rd Te Rangiahuta Wagner 
4th Brian Woolley  
5th Timara Hoeata-Paul Newman  
6th Mikey Tutaki  
7th Isabelle Dobbs  
8th Nadia Ibrahim 
 

Total Raised over $8500.00!!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 
ENROLMENTS ARE NOW DUE 
Please remind your whanau, friends and 

families to get those enrolments in  
as soon as possible. 

We will be making up classes soon after  
school starts next term, so don’t delay! 

Uniform Fittings:  
Wednesday 15 November, 3-7pm. 
Representatives from Argyle will be here at 
school to assist with sizing for purchasing 
school uniform online. 

Resignation 
Mrs Clegg is moving on after teaching at WIS for the last 9 
years. She is currently the teacher of Room 2.  
 
Mrs Clegg is taking up a classroom teacher position at 
Owhiro Bay School from Term 4. We wish Mrs Clegg all the 
best for the future and thank her for all her work at our 
school. 
 
Room 2 will be taught by Mr Nielsen for the remainder of 
this year.  
 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students: 

Hutt Valley Under 12 League reps  
Alexis Tauaneai 
Mihiata Jury 
Joshua Le’afa-Paki 
Hutt Valley Under 12 Rugby rep  
Joshua Le’afa-Paki 
Hutt Valley Under 12 Basketball rep 
Alexis Tauaneai  
 

REMINDERS  

 Please name all school uniform  

 Plea se advise the office of any 

change o f contact details . 
 



 
Showcasing Talent at WIS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Term 3 Merit Awards - Congratulations to all students 
Room 2 Room 4 Room 5 Room 7 Room 8 

Conor Adrian 
Isabelle Dobbs 

Asher Beale-Mason 
Fei Peters 

Logan Woods 
Buddy Clareburt 

Jean Murdoch 
Cameron Rees 
Alexis Harris 
Holden Hunia 

Emmanuel Solomona 
Devon Barnes 

Carlin Wilson 
Alex Te Kuru 
Keita Moses 

Shonte Awatere 
Quayeshia Rahiri 

Manaia Maxwell-Korent 

Connor Gourley 
Maia Ngakau-
McMenamin 

Paris Kerehoma 
Jazmyn Harvey 
Ashlee Shannon 
Rina Williams 

Damian Williams 
Lydia Sa'u 

Anahera Howden-Dutch 
Joseph Wadley 

Lanesha Turnbull 
Jayden Bullmore 

Room 10 Room 11 Room 12 Room 13 Room 14 

Waaka Poutu 
Danielle Harrison 

Mihiata jury 
Jimmy Waitere 

Mia wood 
Timara Hoeta-Paul 

Newman 

Lachlan Rees 
Nishil Gounder 

Perry Pokai-Jones 
Ilai Daymond 

Jean Tamihere 
Hardeep Kaur 

Heidi Carmen 
Kiernan Daley 
Tyberius Leat 

Jayzarn Ngamoki 
Zeelen Wikaire 

Pounamu Moses 

Keuaki Talu 
Maia Sycamore 
Abigail Beyer 

Jeremiah Anglesey 
Jackson Tikimoe 

Shaun Marris 

Skylar McQueen 
Quaid Teariki 
Caydence Culver 
Byron Taumata 
Tiaki Nager Ropitini 
Tyson Mooney 

Room 15 Art Foods Workshop Digitech 

Emma-Jaide Gray 
Riley Gardner 

Zykiah Mouat-Tutahi 
Brian Woolley 

Tawera Sakalia-Waikato 
Taylor Ching 

 

Jean Tamihere 11) 
Fei Peters (2) 

Delayna Hampton (12) 

Hardeep Kaur (11) 
Lucy Aplin (10) 

Yvonne Mokomoko (13) 
Maria Taingahue (13) 
Lydia Saôu (8) 

Jean Murdoch (4) 

Greg Agius (7) 
Hardeep Kaur (11) 
Ben Lesniak (11) 
Jordyn Angus (15) 
Jon Smoothy (10) 
Lily Morgan (11) 

Jayken McLaughlan (8) 
Lily Campbell (14) 

Lucy Aplin (10) 
Hardeep Kaur (11) 
Holden Hunia (4) 

Christian Jensen (2) 
Jordan Angus (15) 

Greg Agius (7) 
Ben Lesniak (11) 

 

Music Fabric  

Tyson Mooney (14) 
Chris Lemaota (14) 
Renee Parr (14) 
Ashlee Shannon (7) 
Ryan Nelson (8) 
Joseph Wadley (8) 
Mikey Tutaki (10) 
Diamond Maas (5) 

Grace Thompson (4) 
Jdarre Soderholm (5) 
Joseph Wadley (8) 
Amy-Jean Winchester 
Young (8) 
Cameron Taylor (15) 
Decklin Anderson (13) 

 

NEWSLETTER RETURN SLIP 
I have read this newsletter dated 29 September 2017 
Name of Student ________________________________________ Rm _____________ 
 

Parent/Caregiver Signature: ______________________________ 

Rugby 15s 
Well done to our team who played really well against 
other Intermediate teams at the Inter-Intermediate 

Rugby Tournament on 19 September at  
Trentham Memorial Park. 

Special thanks to Mr Hayes, Mr Gibbons and           
Mr Waaka Poutu for coaching the team. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hunny and Emma-Jaide, 2 of the girls in our team. 
 

Thank you, Netball Coaches for their hard work and 

dedication!  

 

Interested in being a Homestay Family for 

International students?  

Please get in touch with us! 

Have a wonderful holiday break everyone! 

You and the staff deserve a well-earned 

break! 

See you back here on Monday 16 October.  

 


